
 

  

It’s hard to believe we’re entering the 3rd 

month of the school year! Our students have 

participated in several exciting learning 

adventures since the start of the year and 

there’s lots more to come this month. Thank 

you, parents, for making attendance a priority 

so that our students are on campus every day 

and ready to learn all the amazing things 

teachers have planned for this term. 

Thank you to our energetic and talented 

Home & School for hosting a fantastic 

Halloween Carnival. If you would like to 

become a member of this group, please let us 

know; all are welcome! 

Thank you to the Kitchen Restaurant for 

hosting a spooktacular haunted house and for 

your very generous financial donation. 

Finally, be sure to check out our community 

calendar so you don’t miss out on the fun 

things we have planned for November. We’re 

launching our PBIS program this month and 

we have several spirit days planned. We hope 

to see lots of BHS school spirit this month! 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Surette 
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ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Elementary is the time to 
start building a habit of 
good attendance. Studies 
show that poor attendance 
in the first years can 
predict absenteeism in 
later grades. 
 

On November 10 our students will 

be learning about Remembrance 

Day in anticipation of the 

November 11th holiday. 

 

Thank you for having after school 

travel plans made early in the day. 

Please notify us of changes to after 

school travel plans by 12:30 pm. 

Please be 

allergy aware! 



 

 


